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Invitation of Track Asia Cup 2009

(Thailand Round)
10th – 11th October 2009
To: All Asian Cycling Federations  

On behalf of Thai Cycling Association (TCA), we would like to extend our sincerest invitation to your best track team to participate in ACC Track Asia Cup 2009 Thailand Round to be held from October 10th – 11th, 2009 at the Velodrome Huamark, Bangkapi, Bangkok Thailand

The composition of the team will be included maximum of twelve (12) elite riders (Maximum 6 Men and 6 Women) and four (4) officials. But please note that, the organizer will responsible for the expenses of team’s officials by the ratio below:
Teams that have 1-6 riders   – Maximum 2 officials

Teams that have 7-12 riders – Maximum 4 officials 

We are very pleasure to provide your team with meals and lodging as well as ground transportation from the airport and during the Race. 

As for any team that has comprised more than the number of riders and officials mention above, they should responsible for the expenses of 50 US Dollars per day per person during their staying period in Thailand.

Enclosed herewith the race’s schedule and Entry Form, please kindly fill up and send it back to the Thai Cycling Association within 15th September 2009.
Finally, we are looking forward to receiving your confirmation and welcoming to the race this year.

Sincerely Yours,

(Maj Gen Decha Hemkrasri)

Secretary General, Thai Cycling Association 

